RECEIVED
MOV 02 2008

STATE OF IDAHO T
WATER DISTRICT # 63 T REGION
(BOISE RIVER)

REX R. BARRIE, WATERMASTER
P.O. BOX 767
STAR, IDAHO 83669-0767
(208) 908-5480

October 30, 2009

Lemp Ditch

Attn: Toby Williamson

856 E. Williamson Ln.

Eagle, Idaho 83616

Dear Mr. Williamson:

Water District #63 sent you a letter dated July 15, 2009 regarding measurement of your
diversion. As of this date we have not received any correspondence from you about your
plans to provide an accurate form of measurement to Water District #63.

The State of Idaho requires all diversions from the Boise River to be measured.

Failure to comply with this requirement could result in a curtailment of your water right
until a satisfactory form of measurement has been installed.

Please contact me of leave a message at (208) 908-5480 to discuss options for measuring

your diversion.

Sincerely,.

Rex R. Barrie
Boise River Watermaster

Cc: Tim Luke, Idaho Dept. of Water Resources, State Office
John Westera,  Idaho Dept. of Water Resources, Western Region



Identical letters sent to:

Meeves Ditch

Attn: Barbara Little

1980 Myers Rd.

Boise, Idaho 83706-4006

Simplot Pump
Attn: J. R. Simplot Co.
P.O. Box 1059
Caldwell, Idaho 83607

Wagner Pump

Attn: Gail Conway
21347 W. Chicago St.
Caldwell, Idaho 83607

Shipley Pump

Attn: William Shipley
21459 W. Chicago St
Caldwell, Idaho 83607

McCurry Pump
Attn: Ed Johnson
24007 Hwy 20/26
Parma, Idaho 83660

Crawforth Pump
Attn: Roger Sahw
28801 Hexon Rd.
Parma, Idaho 83660

Barber Pump

Attn: Mark Canfield

P.O.95

Meridian, Idaho 83680-0095



